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Greetings to all our patients 

It has been almost one year since I last wrote to you.  

It is with a great pleasure that I announce that the team was joined by Linda in April 2024. She is 
an experienced dental nurse working in the dental sector for an incredible 44 years. She has 
always loved the job and looking after patient welfare is what she loves the most about it. 

It is time now, to announce, that Bobby Musukwa, one of our hygienists, has not been at the 
practice since early February due to ill-health. Erika, Sym and Madeline have supported since 
then on Tuesdays along with our other hygienist/ therapist, Laura, who predominantly works on 
Thursdays. Some appointments were moved to accommodate the changes; thank you for your 
understanding. 

Bobby has now announced that he doesn’t have a date of return as his second operation has 
not yet taken place. In the meantime, he will step down. I know that this will come as a 
disappointment to some of his patients, but you may see him in the future as a locum at the 
practice when he is fit and well. We all wish Bobby the very best and a fast recovery. 

Sym will continue with her charity work this summer (Indo-Africa Charity Uganda Medical 
Camp) and she may continue to support us as a locum hygienist on her return.  

We are now continuing with the servicing of equipment and preparing for the end of the year. 
The team will take it in turns to have a break this summer but the services will continue. 

Please do continue to give as much notice as possible if you are not able to make your 
appointment so we can accommodate the treatment needs of others. Thank you to those who 
have always been very supportive. 

Once again, I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued support and wish 
you all good health and a relaxing summer. 

Kind regards 

Dr Niki Kitsiou and the Team 

 

Contact details for out of hours emergencies 

• Private and Denplan patients should call 01845 469299 
• NHS patients should call 111 

Reviews 

Your feedback is very important to us for our ongoing audits and to improve our services. Your 
feedback can also be sent in by email on contactus@brookviewdentalcare.co.uk or public 
reviews can be left through Google or Facebook. 

• Google reviews can be left by clicking on https://g.page/r/Cbo5qqcxOhaiEAg/review 

• Facebook reviews can be left by clicking 
on https://www.facebook.com/brookviewdentalcare/reviews/ 
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